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QUICK QUOTE 

FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF A REPLACEMENT PIPELINE AT SCARDS 

The Manx Utilities Authority is a statutory authority providing electricity, wholesale natural 
gas, clean water and processes waste water on the Isle of Man.  

Manx Utilities is looking to appoint a suitably qualified and competent Contractor to 
undertake the replacement of an existing asbestos cement watermain from the Ballakilpheric 
Road to Lower Scards Farm. The new pipe is 63mm MDPE and will involve crossing, hedges, 
agricultural fields and the Colby River. 
 
The site is located across predominately-agricultural fields between the Ballakipheric Road to 
Lower Scards Farm. 
 
Should you wish to participate in this request for quotation exercise please register your 
organisation on the Isle of Man Government’s Procurement Portal at the following website 
https://in-tendhost.co.uk/iomg/aspx/Home.  
 
Please select ‘Register’ from the menu on the left side of the Home Page. 
 
Once you have registered your organisation you should select this ‘Quick Quote’ from the list 
of ‘Current Tenders’ and ‘View Details’ then click ‘Express an Interest’ at the bottom of the 
page.   
 
Once you have expressed an interest a new tab called ‘Quote Documents’ will become 
available where you can download all the necessary information.  

The closing date for the receipt of Expressions of Interest on the Portal is 12 noon on 
Monday 18th July 2022. 

The closing date for the return of your quotation through the Portal is 12 noon on Monday 
25th July 2022 

Should you have any difficulty in using the website or registering your interest in this way, 
please e-mail the Manx Utilities Procurement Team at MUPurchasing@manxutilities.im. 
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